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Dear Parents and Carers,

As we come to the end of another busy half-term, I want to take
a moment to thank you for your continued support and to
celebrate everything our pupils have achieved over the past few
weeks.

From exciting school trips and special events to the hard work
happening every day in the classroom, our children have shown
curiosity, determination, and kindness in all they do. A huge
well done to them!

After the break, we have lots to look forward to, including World
Book Day, Science Week, and Parents’ Evenings. Please check
your emails and the school website for key dates and updates.
To our staff team, thank you for your dedication and care—I
hope you all have a well-earned rest. And to our families, I wish
you a relaxing and enjoyable half-term.

📌 Parents' Evening – 25.02.25 & 26.02.25 
📌 Travelling Book Fair – 03.03.25 – 07.03.25 
📌 World Book Day – 07.03.25 
📌 Holi Colour Run (After School) – 10.03.25 
📌 Science Week – 7th-16th March 
📌 International Women’s Day – 8th March 
📌 Young Carers Day – 16th March

Headteacher’s News
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Attendance

Weekly attendance percentages - W/C 3rd February

Year 1 - 91.6%
Year 2 - 89.5%
Year 3 - 95.1%
Year 4 - 94.9%
Year 5 - 87.8% 
Year 6 - 94.8%
 
Congratulations to 6Darwin with 99.1% the highest
attendance this week!

Whole School - 91.8%
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Important dates:

Click here to link to the
school calendar

Click here to see term dates
for 2024-2025

Leaflets and letters:

Please click here to go to our
leaflets page on the website

and choose external providers

Sign of the week:

No SOTW this week
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https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/diary/grid/2025/1/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/diary/grid/2025/1/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/term-dates/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/latest-news-and-letters-home/


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kgAx_sQ0mqE
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kgAx_sQ0mqE
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Peek at the Week
Year 3— 14th February 2025 

Important Dates / Reminders 
27.02.25 3 Jenner swimming lesson

25.02.25/26.02.25 Parents’ Evenings 04.03.25

Year 3/4 performance of Disney’s 
Finding Nemo Kids 2pm 
05.03.25 Year 3/4 performance of Disney’s 
Finding Nemo Kids 10am 

Our Learning 

Please read with your child for 
every day and record this in their 

reading record. Ideas for reading at home can
include reading a library book, a book from
school or home, reading a bedtime story or      
following a recipe among other opportunities! 
Books can also be read online at https://

www.collinshub.co.uk/login/ 
Please practise number bonds and multipli-
cation tables with your child. Times Tables
Rockstars: https://ttrockstars.com/ 

Don’t forget that your child needs to wear the 
correct PE uniform to school each Monday. 

This week, Year 3 had an amazing  experience
when they visited Whipsnade Zoo. Please
check out the website to see some photos of
our trip. The children took part in a workshop
to learn about animal diets and visited lots of
the different exhibits. Back in school, we have
been working hard in English to write our own
version of the Happy Prince. In Maths, we
have been exploring measure. 

After half term, we will be rehearsing 
ready for our dress rehearsal to the school of 
the Year 3 and 4 performance of Disney’s 
Finding Nemo Kids. The children are really 
looking forward to sharing their hard work 
with parents too the week after. 
In English, we will begin a unit of work of 
poetry. In Maths, we will be continuing to focus 
on measure, particularly using cm and m to 
measure length. 

HOMEWORK 

at least 15 
minutes 

Word of the Week: circle 

           Follow this link to find more super daily activities: 

                       Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com 01628 600300 

www.morningchallenge.co.uk/ 
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https://ttrockstars.com/
https://ttrockstars.com/
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Year 6 Peek at the Week
Friday 14th February 2025 

RE

and

Science 

Important Dates /Reminders 

 

Year 6 

Our Learning 

This week, in science, we learnt about microorganisms,
including bacteria and viruses. 

We then started our RE topic on Christianity, exploring 
the creation story from the Bible and how it links to the 
theory of evolution. 

In English, we sat our SPAG assessment. We were also
introduced to more of the characters from our book ‘The
Last Wild’! We had the chance to write a newspaper
article.
 
In maths, we ordered fractions, decimals, and
percentages, followed by finding percentages of an
amount. We sat our maths reasoning assessment papers. 
After half term, in history, we will start our topic on the 
Ancient Mayans! We will learn about where and when 
their civilisation was and how their society was 
structured. 

In English, we will be using information we know about 
the Red-Eye virus from The Last Wild to write our own 
newspaper report. 

In maths, we will complete the topic on percentages.
Next, we will explore and understand the area, perimeter,
and volume of various shapes. 

14.02.25 - February Half Term Break

Thursdays: Wear the correct PE uniform to 
school. Please bring in a water bottle. 

Thursdays: Spelling quiz. 

Homework due: 

  
  

Reading record x3 

Spellings x1 

 Times tables practice on 
TTRS 

PSHRE Focus: Dreams and Goals. In PSHRE this term, we will understand the difference between
realistic and unrealistic goal-setting. We will be able to identify our learning strengths and the steps we need to take

to achieve our goals. We will share our dreams for the world by identifying problems and discussing our concerns
with other people. We will understand how to work with others to help make the world a better place. Lastly, we will

be able to recognise and celebrate our own achievements when our goals are met. 

 Child of the week: 

6 Attenborough: Tommy 6 Anning: Imaan 6 Darwin: Bhavay 

Word of the Week: lightning 

Follow this link to find more super daily activities: www.morningchallenge.co.uk/ 

Contact us: year6@prioryschool.com 01628 600300 
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The year 5/6 boys football team displayed a valiant effort and
courage to play two tough matches in two days vs the two top
sides in their league. 

They pushed Lynch Hill all the way in a narrow 1-0 defeat on
January 30th and a 3-0 defeat against Montom on January 31st
.

The boys showed fantastic character and team spirit to keep
going throughout the whole match. 

Mr Glewis and Miss Miller were very proud of their
determination and how they all fought for each other
#teampriory 

PE News
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Music News
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Young Voices Choir Performance
We are so proud of our Y5 and Y6 choir members who took part in
the Young Voices concert at the O2 Arena in London last Wednesday
5th Feb. The children have been preparing since early in the Autumn
Term to learn all the songs and dance moves, ready to join students
from primary schools across England to form the world’s biggest
children’s choir of 8509 singers! Our children sang their hearts out
and behaved beautifully. 

Priory’s Piano Soloist Superstar!
On Saturday 8th February, Mateen from Plums Class took part in a
prestigious charity concert, held at the beautiful Dorchester Abbey in
Oxfordshire, presented by OSJ Music for Autism. Amongst the other
performers were internationally acclaimed pianist Derek Paravicini, and
the amazing Michael Howell, who was a finalist in Series 2 of “The Piano”. 

Mateen performed his two piano pieces brilliantly and with his usual flair
(!) and greatly enjoyed the opportunity to perform to such an
appreciative audience. The whole evening was totally inspirational, and
Mrs Shaw was so pleased and proud to be able to attend. Well done
Mateen!



 

Thanks go to all the adults who helped with preparations and on
the day, to the children for working so hard to be ready for the
show and to parents/carers who enabled their child to attend for
such a long day. What a fantastic experience!

If you would like to order a video of the concert, please visit
www.yv25film.co.uk 

Instrumental Lunchtime Concerts
After half term, children who have instrumental lessons in
school will be invited to perform in an informal lunchtime
concert, to a friendly and supportive audience. If your child is
involved, you will soon receive an invitation to attend. The
concerts are scheduled to take place on your child’s usual lesson
day, apart from Mr Keen’s Tuesday students, who will have their
concert on the Wednesday. PLEASE NOTE THE VARYING START
TIMES and save the date:

11:30am concerts:
Monday 3rd March at 11:30am: Mr Lazenbury’s piano & violin
students
Thursday 6th March at 11:30am: Mr Clements’ drum kit
students

Midday concerts:
Wednesday 5th March at 12 noon: Mr Keen’s keyboard, piano &
flute students
Thursday 6th March at 12 noon: Mrs Sumner’s guitar students

16

http://www.yv25film.co.uk/
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fZR66TjjrDc
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fZR66TjjrDc


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bOdAzpZIS2U


http://kids.nationalgeographic.com/geography/countries/article/france 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PIQSEq6tEVs

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XrPiWFxmY24

http://kids.nationalgeographic.com/geography/countries/article/france
http://kids.nationalgeographic.com/geography/countries/article/france
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PIQSEq6tEVs
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XrPiWFxmY24
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